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Monday, 4th May 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Term Dates September 2020 – July 2021 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.   
 
In February, my end of term letter to parents and carers detailed our intended plans for moving into the 
new facilities provided by our building project, including an early closure in July [10th July] and a 
staggered start of the new academic year in September.   
 
At the time of writing to you today, the Government have yet to publish their plans for re-opening of 
schools in the months ahead.  In these exceptional circumstances, it is therefore appropriate that plans 
for early closure in the Summer and our reintegration in the Autumn term are kept under review. We 
will update you all on this as soon as we are able to do so.  
 
Notwithstanding the above, the term dates published below are provided to allow families to plan for 
being ready and available to start the new academic year. 
 

RGTS Term Dates Academic Year 2020-21 
 

Autumn Term 

Thursday 3rd September - Friday 23rd October (INSET Days - Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd September) 

Monday 2nd November - Friday 18th December  

Spring Term 

Wednesday 6th January - Friday 12th February (INSET Day - Tuesday 5th January) 

Monday 22nd February - Wednesday 31st March 

Summer Term 

Monday 19th April - Friday 28th May 

Monday 7th June - Wednesday 21st July 

 

Scheduling of additional INSET days, parent consultation evenings etc. will be published in due course. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Caroline Longhurst 

Headteacher 
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